
 

 

 

 

 
 

Skating rinks:  Closure of the three skating rinks 

 

 

 

Skating rinks:  Closure of the 3 skating rinks 

 

Municipality of Pontiac 

March 1, 2021 – 4:00 p.m. 

What you need to know: 
 

• As a preventive measure, the Municipality must permanently close the Luskville skating rink.  
The skating season for this winter is over on this ice surface. 
 

• The skating rinks at the Davis Park (138 Soulières Crescent) and at the Quyon Recreational 
Park (2 Ferry Road) will be temporarily closed, until further notice. 

 

o These two rinks will be watered during the evening. 
 

o If weather conditions allow us to restore them, the Municipality will proceed with 
reopening them. 
 

o A communication will be issued when the temperature is favourable for the 
reopening of these two rinks. 
 

• To avoid damaging the ice and to extend the skating period, citizens are asked not to venture 
onto these surfaces until further notice. 

 

• Here is a reminder of the health measures to be respected, issued by the Quebec government:  
o Limit of 15 people for the Luskville and Quyon skating rinks. 

o Limit of 10 people for the rink at the Davis park. 

o Maintain a distance of two metres from other people at all times. 

o Activities allowed in groups of 8 people maximum. 

o Skating rinks close at 9:00 p.m. 

To find out more information: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

